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                 January 6, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Instrumental and Choral Music Students: 
 
We are excited to present this year's Winter Music Concert on Wednesday, January 22nd, at 
7:15 p.m., in our auditorium.  Please enter through the parking lot doors that lead directly into 
this area. 
 
All students participating in the program should report to the multi-purpose room at    
6:55 p.m.  In an effort to promote a professional image, we would appreciate if your child 
adheres to the following recommended dress code: 
 
 

Nice slacks, skirt, button down shirt (tie is optional), blouse 
or sweater, an appropriate dress and appropriate footwear.  
 
Please refrain from having your child wear jeans, sweatshirts, 
and T-shirts. 

 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. We hope that you will enjoy the concert. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
       
      Justin Fiory 
      Principal 
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